Dear Prof. Dr. Shuokr Qarani Aziz,
I hope you are doing well.
I am pleased to inform you that your manuscript submission EPR-2256, entitled "Investigation Rainwater Quality in Erbil Province and Feasibility of Various Using" which you submitted to EPR has been accepted for publication.

Please be informed that your manuscript shall move forward to the production stage. You will be notified of any updates or requests during the copy-editing process.

Should you require any further assistance please feel free to email the Editorial Office. Thank you for submitting your work to this journal.
---
Best regards,
Ms. Atyra M
Journal Manager
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